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OFFICE OF THE PROCTOR
GURU GOBIND SINGH INDRAPRASTHA UNIVERSITY

Ref. No. GGSIPU/Proctor(ASB)/2017-18/ 225
Dated: October 23, 2018

NOTICE FOR ALL THE STUDENTS OF UNIVERSITY
SCHOOLS OF STUDIES

It has been noticed that students are using/bursting fire crackers in and around University
School buildings. It may be noted that using/bursting the fire crackers is strictly
prohibited in the University campus as it is not only likely to scare the students & faculty,
but also likely to damage University property in terms of shattered glasses and damaged

floor area. Besides it creates enormous amount of air & noise pollution.

The students are hereby directed to desist from using/bursting fire crackers in the
University campus. In case students are found using/bursting fire crackers inside the
University campus, a serious action will be taken against them. Deans of all the
University schools and Chief Warden are requested to kindly ensure that the compliance

of University rules as to fire crackers is adhered to.
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(Amar Pal Singh)
Associate Proctor

Copy to:-
1. All Deans, University School of Studies, GGSIPU

Chief Warden, Hostels, GGSIPU.
AR to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU, for information of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor please.
AR to Registrar, GGSIPU, for information of the Registrar please.
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Section Officer to Pro-Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU, for information of Pro-Vice Chancellor
please.

6. Incharge, UITS, for uploading on University website.



